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The next generation of bright and capable female engineers
FutureSWE is an all-day event for high school girls interested in learning about
engineering in an interactive environment. With the help of mentors from
Wayne State’s College of Engineering student organizations, participants will
learn about engineering through challenging hands-on activities. Participants
will learn about a range of engineering disciplines through engaging activities

including creating chocolate asphalt, balloon cars, artificial lungs, and more!




